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March 20, 2022 

 
Antioch City Council 
City Clerk 
Attn: Public Comments 
200 H Street 
Antioch, CA 94509-1285 
 
 
Dear Honorable City Council,  
 
 
My name is Natasha Thomas, and I am the Executive Director for Mother's Against Drunk 
Driving (MADD) San Francisco Bay Area Affiliate. Below, MADD has provided an official 
public statement regarding Mayor Lamar Thorpe's recent DUI arrest.  
 
"Mothers Against Drunk Driving is grateful no one was injured or killed in the arrest involving 
Mayor Lamar Thorpe. It's never OK to drink and drive, and anyone who chooses to drive 
impaired should be held accountable and prosecuted to the fullest extent of the law. Public 
officials are uniquely positioned to communicate the seriousness of impaired driving to their 
communities and back up their words with action. MADD stands ready to work with Antioch to 
help keep its residents and visitors safe from the tragedies caused by impaired driving." 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact our office regarding MADD's official public statement via 
email: Natasha.thomas@madd.org or at 925-452-8752 ext. 6682.  
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
Natasha M. Thomas 
MADD Northern California Regional Executive Director 
925-452-8752 ext 6682 
Natasha.thomas@madd.org 
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